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September 30, 2021 

Ms. Britt Haley 
City of Colorado Springs 
1401 Recreation Way 
Colorado Springs, CO 80905-1024 

Re: Snyder Quarry, Permit M-1977-210;  
 Corrective Actions Resolved 
 
Dear Ms. Haley 
 
On September 30, 2021 the Division received via email from Jerald Schnabel documentation 
demonstrating having sprayed the knapweed cited as a problem during the January 21, 2021 
inspection.   Having received documentation on July 9, 2021 showing the revised permit boundary 
related to the BLM correcting survey monument locations, the Division considers both corrective 
actions to be resolved.   

If you have any questions, please contact me at (303) 328-5229. 

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Timothy A. Cazier, P.E. 
Environmental Protection Specialist III 
 
ec: Michael Cunningham, DRMS 
 DRMS file 
 Britt Haley, City of Colorado Springs 
 Jerald Schnabel, CMC/Castle Aggregates 

http://mining.state.co.us/

	September 30, 2021

